FP Edgewater Park PTO ﬂ
2018 — 2019 Membership Form Eogenarer Park

PTO

The Edgewater Park PTO is a non-profit organization that is dedicated to the education and achievement of all our children in the
Edgewater Park School District. We believe in building partnerships between our families and our schools. Together we can help
our children be successful.

Your membership entitles you to:

e Receive Edgewater Park PTO email regarding events, announcements, and meetings.

e Vote on prominent issues at meetings

e Join PTO committees or volunteer for PTO events

o Eligibility to be a room parent and volunteer for classroom parties

e PTO Book Club — Your child will receive an age/grade level appropriate book for their birthday
e Free admission for your student(s) to Skate Night

Any family member can be a member of the Edgewater Park PTO, such as parent, guardian, grandparents, aunts, and uncles of
students, teachers and staff, and any resident of Edgewater Park.

The class with the most PTO members by September 30, 2018 will receive a classroom ice cream party.
Please fill out the form and return with your membership fee. Cash or checks can be made out to: Edgewater Park PTO
15t Membership Fee: $5.00 Additional Membership Fee: $3.00 per person

Please Print Clearly

1st Membership — Name: Email:
2nd Membership — Name: Email:
3rd Membership — Name: Email:
4th Membership — Name: Email:
5th Membership — Name: Email:
6th Membership — Name: Email:
Note: If you need more space, please use the back of this form. Total Amount Enclosed:
Student Name Birthday Grade Teacher (PK - 4th) or Homeroom Teacher (5th - 8th)

e  Every child listed will have each member counted towards the ice cream party for their class, so the form can be sent in with one child

e Form must be in no later than September 30, 2018 to qualify towards the class total for the ice cream party

e  The PTO Book Club book will be delivered to the student’s teacher for distribution

e If you would like to receive email, but not become a member, please fill out the form with your name and email. By not becoming a paid member,
you are not entitled to any membership benefits

If you have any questions or suggestions, please email edgewaterparkpto@gmail.com



mailto:edgewaterparkpto@gmail.com

